DoclD: OEB: 137TD-0

RP-2003-0044

RP-2002-0462

COMBINED DISTRIBUTION SERVICE AREA
AMENDMENTS PROCEEDING

Hydro One letter, dated May 31/2004, to the Ontario Energy
Board.



Hydro One Netwarks Inc.

483 Bay Street Tel: (416) 3456302
8" Floor, South Tower Fox: [416) 3454972
Toronts, Onfaric  M5G 2P5

m.a.oldred@HydreOna.com

Mary Anne Aldred

> g
By Fax hydro&
e 79" 8ne

May 31, 2004 625‘*2002

Mr. Peter O° Dell — 20038 . Op
Secretary -

|__OEB BOARD SECRETARY.
Ontario Energy Board File No: S
Suite 2601, 2300 Yonge Street — ubFile: ¢

P.0. Box 2319 Panel | 5~ (%5~ 4 /3
Toronto, ON M4P. 1E4 ’Llcensing 6 ! g E :,
Dear Mr. O Dell: Other -

- ,L-

Re: Erie Thames Application 00/04 W

Hydro One Networks supports the amended sjte specific Application of Erie Thames
Powerlines (Erie Thames) whereby Erie Thames seeks to amend its service territory to
include “phase cne” of the development known as “little creek “ in the village of Port
Stanley. Discussions with Erie Thames have indicated that Erie Thames can provide an
economically efficient connection for the Developer. .

Yours very truly,

Mary Anne Aldred

Assistant General Counsel-Regulatory
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